
From: Suzy bwoo
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: the removal of ALL 113 trees
Date: Thursday, January 18, 2024 9:16:15 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hello,
As someone who lives in Whittier my whole life, it’s sadden me that you guys approve on removing 113 trees. I
think most of us who lives here or people who has visited Whittier could agreed that what makes this place beautiful
is the trees that have been here for years and grew along side with all of us here. My 3 year old nephew loves seeing
the trees and my sister always takes him walking through them and it just would Not be the same. Another thing is
that the trees provide shade and fresh air, which is good for all of us, just don’t think it’s a really good idea to take
away all the trees because it will just take away the charm that makes Whittier for what it is. I’m pleading with you
that this decision is not necessary.

your local citizen,
susan barragan
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